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Message from Mrs Crossley 
Welcome Back! 
We have been so pleased to have all children back in school this week and the full opening went smoothly. 
Our attendance this week has been 99.6% and we have been thrilled with this. It was lovely to hear a full 
school again and to see children enjoying time with their friends. Staff are busy supporting children back 
into school life and we all continued to feel proud of the resilience and enthusiasm of our children who 
are all smiles and tackle any changes head on.  
 
Easter Fun 
We are fast approaching Easter and sadly, acknowledge that we will once again celebrate this festival 
without the wider community with lockdown restrictions still in place. With this in mind, we, once again, 
plan to hold our Easter service in the school playground during the school day without any visitors. 

(Hopefully the weather will be kinder than it was during out Christingle service! ) This will be held 
on Thursday 1st April.  
On Thursday 1st April we will also be fundraising to support our PTA and have several items on sale for 
the children to by to help raise funds. We have packs of Lego Easter Chicks and Eggs which children can 
buy, make and send us photographs in of them in fun places over the Easter break. 

                                                                                               
Here they are invading Mrs Goddard’s office!                                      Waiting to come into school! 
 
Lego Easter Chicks will cost £1.50 and Lego Easter Eggs will cost £1.50 (only one per child) 
We will also be holding an Easter chocolate raffle for children in school on this day with Eggs donated by 
school staff. Raffle tickets will be £1 per strip. An Easter Tuck shop will also be available for 50p per item.  
 
School meal prices 
Due to the increased costs of school meals we are having to increase the cost to £2.30 per day from the 
1st April 2021 to continue to bring us in line with the cost to us from Leeds of £2.40 per meal.  We have 
tried to sustain the increase in costs within our school budget but we are unable to continue this in the 
future. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Crossley 
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Aberford Achievements 

 
 

Super Star Award 

 
Hadi  
-  for being brave when coming back to school this week 

Noori  
- for a fantastic first week at Aberford 

James Do  
– for a fantastic first week at Aberford  

Esme  
– for a fantastic first full week with everyone back at Aberford  

Willow  
– for trying hard in all areas this week and always smiling 

Rowan  
– for coming back to school with a happy, positive attitude 

Jack M  
– for his fantastic hard working attitude 

Lavaya   
– for a wonderful first week back and super effort in Maths 

Freya G  
– for a superb attitude to learning and brightening up the classroom with her smile 

 


